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MEDIA RELEASE: 24 JUNE 2014 

GREATER GIYANI MUNICIPALITY UNCOVER POSSIBLE SCAM (more and more people ripped – off) 

 

The Greater Giyani Municipality hereby warn the public about unscrupulous tender adverts going out under the 

municipal logo and address.  We want to put it on record that although the adverts looks authentic, it is invalid, illegal 

and fraudulent and thus we warn people to be always alert. 

Let us stop this illegal activity as more and more people continue to fall victims of this tender scam.   

 

This statement was first issued on the 19th June 2014. However, the municipality continue to receive complaints from 

those who have fallen victims of the so called tender scam targeting Greater Giyani Municipality.  At most the victims 

claim to have been ripped - off the amount ranging between R89 000 and R189 000. 

 

We therefore re-iterate that the Municipality have nothing to do with these so called tenders.  We have no such person 
by the name of Themba Ndaba in this municipality. 

 

We urge those who have fallen victims to open cases with the police for further investigation. 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________  

For more information contact Mavunda SS (Senior Communication Officer) 

Cell: 0834040434 

Tel: 0158115523 


